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                   Wentworth Falls Garden Club






                           (Affiliated with Garden Clubs of Australia Inc.)        
Newsletter
Newsletter No.  238

                                                  Month: March 2011
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All members and visitors are asked to sign in upon arrival on the attendance sheets in the foyer.  

	Meetings: General Meetings are held on the Second Thursday of each month, from January to November

	Where: Meetings are held at the Wentworth Falls School of Arts Theatre, Adele Avenue (cnr of Great Western Highway), Wentworth Falls

	When: Meetings commence at 9:45 am and finish at approximately 12:00 pm. The Library and Plant Stall are open before each meeting. There is a break during each meeting for morning tea.

	Today’s Meeting
	10th March 2011

	Speaker:
	Robyn Bible

	Topic:
	Geraniums and Pelargoniums

	

	Next Meeting:
	14th April 2011

	Speaker:
	Ron Cole

	Topic:
	Hanging Baskets

	Members are asked to wear their club name badges to all club meetings, tours and functions.

Please remember that to take part in club functions and tours you must be a bona-fide club member
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    Dates for Your Diary

	(
	Guest Speakers

	
	May 12th Trish Oktober – Gardening in the Blue Mountains

	(
	N.B. Saturday 16th April

	
	Bilpin Plant Collectors Fair

	
	$35 payable in full today.

	
	Includes bus, entry to fair, 2 course lunch and quiz

	
	Leaving: 7:30 am sharp W. Falls School of Arts

	
	Pick up also at Blackheath 7:50am

	
	2 seats still available

	(
	Friday 26th August

	
	Eryldene at Gordon (stunning camellias)

	
	Details to be advised


Sylvia and Joan’s Seasonal Garden Notes available for $2.00 per copy – see Michael Cooper

Thank you to Daphne and Ron Moore, Edwin 
and Fay Kenny-Levick for their generous 
donation of beautiful books to add to our club 
library.
[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.jpg]



Printed by Wentworth Falls Newsagents


24 Station Street, Wentworth Falls 


Tel: 4757 1211





 Sweet Peas





I love growing sweet peas and in Australia, St Patricks Day is the traditional day for sowing sweet peas. 





Sweet peas need plenty of sunshine and a sturdy trellis. On a few occasions I have sown the dwarf variety and to my surprise they still need a relatively tall support.





Sweet peas thrive in light, friable soil, with just lime added and compost. Water in well. Allow a week or so for the soil to settle before sowing your seeds.


Always plant 2 seeds in each hole, just to be sure. 





My niece’s daughter, Holly, came to stay with us last year and we shared a day in the garden, planting sweet peas and broad beans. To my surprise they grew like ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’, climbing out of our enclosed garden into the adjacent shrub. Our resident bower birds were happy eating all the flower heads.





I love growing sweet peas each year as they are such a favourite of mine. They also remind me of my childhood, spending lots of time in the garden with my mum.





				Michelle





From the President…


For those who look forward to the Autumn colours, your time is fast approaching! Yes, we are now moving into that quite picturesque time of the year.


We are also rapidly approaching our May Annual General meeting, when all positions are declared vacant on the Executive and Committee. Most are re-nominating for positions, but the position of President will automatically become vacant, as I have served the maximum time allowable under the Constitution. That position must be filled for the club to continue. To date, there have been no expressions of interest.


We have one of the most vibrant and largest Garden Clubs in NSW. It has achieved this through the voluntary efforts of numerous members before us. Everyone must take a turn at something to keep the club moving forward. Now is the time for serious nominations for President to be considered . Even though most previous Presidents have served 3 year terms, it is an annual appointment, so if you can only do one  year, that would be great. Please do your bit!


There is a very old saying……





		We must look after our garden. When man was put in the garden of Eden, he was put there to work; that proves that man was not born for rest. Let us work without question, that is the only way to make life tolerable.


In these days of non-sexist language, this applies to women too. For members of WFGC, our gardens are a labour of love.





Warwick


























Garden Notes for March





______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________												-_





� Morning Tea 





Today: Nancy Pollock and Margaret Peoples


14th April: Lyn Maidment and Jenny Johnson 





If you are unable to come on your rostered day, please call Marlene and Martin on: 4757 1854.


A reminder - there is a gold coin per person contribution for morning tea





Club Secretary: Janice Light


Tel: 4782 2481











Note: Please wait until after our meeting to purchase plants brought along by our guest speakers.
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